
 
 
 
 

Mr Koh Beng Seng Leaving UOB 
 
 
 

Singapore 4 January 2005 – The United Overseas Bank (UOB) wishes to announce that 
Mr Koh Beng Seng, Deputy President, will be leaving the Bank at the end of the month to 
pursue other career opportunities.  He has also served notice to resign from the boards of 
UOB and Far Eastern Bank.  His resignation from the two boards will take effect on  
16 February 2005. 
 
Mr Koh joined the Bank in 2000 and has been in charge of the Group’s Operations, 
Delivery Channels, Information Technology, Corporate Services and Risk Management & 
Compliance functions. He is a member of the UOB and FEB Executive Committees, as 
well as various other management committees of the Bank. Mr Koh played a key role in 
driving the successful integration of OUB and UOB in 2002.   
 
The Chairman and CEO of UOB Group, Mr Wee Cho Yaw said, “The Bank has accepted 
Mr Koh’s notice of resignation with deep regret. I appreciate his commitment and 
dedication to the Group during his four and a half years with us. He has helped greatly to 
strengthen the Bank’s processes, risk management and operating systems to meet the 
challenges ahead.  I thank him for his invaluable contributions and wish him every success 
in his future pursuits.” 
 
Mr. Koh said, “It has been my privilege to be a part of the senior management team of 
UOB Group. My tenure in UOB has accorded me hands-on experience in commercial 
banking to complement my regulatory perspective. I leave at a time when the Bank has 
completed a major overhaul of its processes, systems and infrastructure, and stands in 
good stead to face the challenges of the future.  I wish the UOB Group, and the Chairman 
and his senior management team, all the very best.” 
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United Overseas Bank Limited 
Corporate Affairs Division  
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